
OREGON-DAVIS SCHOOL CORPORATION

Monday, August 21, 2017
Regular School Board Meeting, 6:00 PM

Oregon-Davis Elementary School,  Hamlet, IN 46532

The Board of School Trustees of the Oregon-Davis School Corporation met in a Special Work 
Session Session on Monday evening, August 21, 2017  at 6:00 PM in the Elementary School.

1.0  Notice to Public

1.01 Welcome - the work session was called to order by Mr. Chris Lawrence.  At this time the 
meeting moved into the Elementary Gym for the program.  Board members in attendance:  
Chris Lawrence, Andrea McIntosh and Annette Ferch.

2.0  Agenda

2.01  Ribbon-Cutting for HealthLinc’s TeleHealth Center at Oregon- Davis Schools 

Welcome was by Melissa Mitchell, Chief Operating Officer, HealthLinc.  Speakers included Beth 
Wrobel, Chief Executive Officer for HealthLinc.  She said their mission is to improve the health 
of the communities they serve.  Other speakers included Dr. Don Harman, Superintendent of 
Oregon-Davis School Corporation, Lauren Varga, Regional Director South Bend for Senator Joe 
Donnelly, Brian Spaulding, District Director/General Counsel for Congresswoman Jackie 
Walorski, Dona Roberts, Asthma and Environmental Specialist, Indiana Department of 
Education and Hayley Ready, Rural Community Outreach Coordinator, Indiana Rural Health 
Association.  After the speeches the ribbon was cut.  A demonstration of the telemedicine 
equipment took place afterwards and refreshment were served.


